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American Broadband, a Nebraska communications company, will be bringing new and enhanced Fiber Optic and 
Ethernet Transport technologies to portions of the Fremont business sector within the next 30 days. Fiber-Ethernet 
is a high-bandwidth, data transport service that provides quality high-speed Internet connections without all of the 
modems and filters. Additionally, this service allows local businesses to connect two or more office locations for 
data transmissions.  
 
Mitchell Sick, IT Manager for American Broadband stated that there is a growing demand by businesses in rural 
communities for higher bandwidth. “As broadband becomes the backbone for main stream communications, the 
need for this type of technology will continue to increase.” 
 
American Broadband was approached by Pat Langan, Executive Director for Greater Fremont Development 
Council, approximately six months ago to see if American Broadband had an interest in providing fiber optic 
technology to the community. In order to secure economic growth, it was imperative that affordable options were 
available to the business sector, stated Pat.  
 
“We’re extremely excited to be able to provide leading edge technologies to such a progressive community as 
Fremont,” stated Shawn Hanson, General Manager of American Broadband.” “It just makes sense for us to come 
into Fremont given the fact that we serve the western part of rural Washington County, which is adjacent to 
Fremont and Dodge County.” 
 
Jeremy Barton, IT Director for Fremont’s Paragon Computer Solutions stated that Fremont currently has limited 
options for Internet bandwidth and business to business connectivity that are reasonably priced. “Based on the 
comparisons that I’ve seen between companies who support these services, American Broadbands’ options are 
better, faster, and the most economical. I’m very excited that American Broadband will provide Internet services 
and transport service options for all business types, stated Jeremy.” In addition to owning his own computer 
solutions business, Jeremy is part of the Fremont Technology Group.   
 
Along with Fiber-Ethernet, American Broadband will also provide scalable Ethernet solutions for those 
businesses simply wanting more bandwidth. Within the next year, American Broadband will also provide 
telephone, and traditional high speed Internet access services to the area as well.  
 
American Broadband currently has representatives canvassing the business community providing information 
regarding these new services. Several businesses have already signed up to services and are awaiting the 
construction to their doors. Jay Anderson, head of the American Broadband sales team, warns people not to sign 
contracts until they’ve explored all options available. “There are some technologies that are being deployed that 
are not as favorable as others. Additionally, the price range when comparing companies is very broad.” 
 
For more information regarding American Broadband services or when these services will be available in your 
area, contact Jay Anderson at 402-426-6227 or 402- 669-5614 
 
  


